
THEYDON GARNON PARISH COUNCIL
Meeting at the Gatehouse
Theydon Garnon Church

3rd July 2024 at 6.30pm

Present:R.Clay Chairman
D.Cook, Lesley Jones

Clerk: Ann Clay
Apologies: Jason Robertson, Sally Corrigan

Clive Amos ( district councillor)

MInutes of the last meeting:
Signed by the Chairman

Matters Arising: None

Correspondence:
Salt bag partnership, the council will sign up for this project and the salt will be stored at
Hornes Farm after delivery.
Another round of applications for grants to the Rural England Prosperity Fund can now
be made. After discussion with Theydon Garnon PCC it was agreed that an application
for funding should be made for a sewage treatment plant for the Gatehouse. It was
proposed the Parish Council would support this with an offer of funding of £300 towards
the project if a REPF grant was offered, proposed by D.Cook, seconded L.Jones.
An email has been received from Stapleford Abbotts PC suggesting creating a regular
meeting on zoom for parishes in the Passingford/Theydon Bois ward to discuss local
issues. The clerk will respond saying Theydon Garnon would like to be involved and
notify all councillors when the meetings will be held.

Planning: application EPF/1261/24 for a swimming pool at Peakes Farm Barn- no
objections.
Planning decisions made: 1. Gaynes Park installation of a 5g apparatus approved
2. Conversion of buildings at Hornes Farm( EPF/2578/22) approved at the last planning
meeting

Finance: no payments due.

Date of next meeting: 2nd October 2024



Contact: Mrs Ann Clay 01279450766
Theydongarnonpc@gmail.com
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